
From: Lafrenz, Donald J. 
Sent: 8/1/2011 11:41:41 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Advice Letter re: Res L-411 

John -1 received your voicemaii about the advice letter filed pursuant to Resolution L-411. Energy 
Division is reviewing the advice letter. I do not have any information as to the date of a staff disposition, 
or a CPUC resolution on the advice letter. 
-Don Lafrenz, 415-703-1063 
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